
 

Good morning to all, 
 
 
 
We will have the pleasure to welcome you in next July for the European Championship 2023. 
 
 
A word from our Federal President, Mrs Sylvie Bonnier Garcia: 
 
The French Twirling Baton Sports Federation is pleased to welcome you to the Vendespace in Mouilleron le Captif for 
this European Championship - EURO 2023 from 13th to 16th July. 
 
Organizing such an event requires an extremely important work of preparation and organization and I thank very 
sincerely all those who contribute to it: the World Bâton Twirling Federation, the European Commission of Twirling, 
the region Pays de Loire, the Departmental Council of Vendée, the members of the organizing committee, the elected 
officials of the departmental committee of Vendée and our partners with the objective that this European 
championship will be a great festival of our sport and a beautiful meeting between the European sportswomen and 
men. 
 
I would like to thank Sandi Wiemers and Nicky O'Neil for their confidence, William Midon and Rebecca Salmon for 
the quality of the work done by the organising committee, Gerard Kuster, Rodolphe Girard and his volunteers for 
their unfailing commitment, and Yannick Meunier and the Federation's staff for their technical support. 
 
Whether solo, in duet or in team, the athletes will be able to show the best of themselves, to feel a lot of emotions, 
to meet new people, to forge new friendships and beautiful memories. Coaches, managers, parents and supporters 
will be able to marvel at the great performances and enjoy the championship to the full. 
 
Ladies and gentlemen, presidents of the European federations, you will find enclosed all the information you will need 
to make your stay in France a success. 
 
We remain at your disposal to answer all your questions and provide you with further information. 
 
Welcome to the 2023 European Championships. 
 
 
Sylvie BONNIER GARCIA 
FFSTB President  
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 2nd, 2023 
 
For the attention of European 
delegations 



 

information: 
Communications about the event will be made available on the WBTF website from January 2023. 
 
 
Ticketing: 
Online ticketing will open in January 2023 and close on 11 July. The prices are as follows: 
 

DAY FRONT SIDE/ BACK 

Thusday 20 € 13 € 

                           Friday 25 € 16 € 

Saturday 35 € 23 € 

                          Sunday 40 € 26 € 

                            Week-end 70 € 45 € 

                         Package 4J 90 € 68 € 

 
Children under 11 years old will benefit from a 50% reduction  
 
From 12 July, the prices of tickets bought on the spot will be increased by 10%. 
 
Reservations should be made on the website:   

 
 
 
Hotels: 
Hotel reservations will be managed by “vendée-expansion”. You will find attached the presentation of the hotels 
available, as well as all the necessary information to help you with your choices. 
 
Reservations should be made at the following address 
seminaires@vendee-tourisme.com 
 
 
 
We wish you a happy new year! 
We remain at your entire disposal 
 
 
 

Organising Committee of the European Championship 2023 
 
 

 
 

https://vendespace.vendee.fr/agenda 

mailto:seminaires@vendee-tourisme.com

